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NOTICE OF MOTION

SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR:  Cr Tim Dwyer
COUNCIL MEETING: Ordinary Meeting 30 January 2020

| hereby notify of my intention to move the following motion at the

Ordinary Meeting to take place on Thursday 30 January 2020:

That Council authorise the Chief Executive Officer to advocate to the
Queensland State Government to:

1. Ensure the current fleet meet noise emission limits, and this is
regularly checked for compliance

2. Request the bus operator to instruct their drivers to be mindful of
their driving techniques to reduce noise, particularly out of hours

3. Investigate low cost, easy retrofit opportunities for current fleet
vehicles to reduce noise emissions (e.g. improved exhaust
elements)

4. Request the bus operator to consider the bus fleet scheduled to
use the Caloundra Bus Interchange to be buses in the current
fleet with lowest noise emission ratings.

5. Ensure all new fleet chosen includes low noise emissions as an
important decision consideration to benefit the whole community,
both long term and during all hours of the day as they serve
residential areas

6. Bring forward fleet upgrades for the Sunshine Coast
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To all Councillors and Group Executives

| hereby notify that Councillor Tim Dwyer intends to move the motion as
shown above at the Ordinary Meeting to be held on 30 January 2020.

22/01/2020

Chief Executive Officer Date





